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As today is the May Day holiday and local schools are on holiday, my usual
ward surgeries on a Monday at Harris Academy and the Mitchell Street Centre
do not take place but I can be contacted at any time at home on 459378 or by
e-mail at surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.

My surgeries resume on Thursday of this week. Details are available
here.
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